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St Aidan’s Student Weekly Notices 
Week (1) commencing 6 December 2021 

 
Year 13 Mock exams 
Most exams will take place in Constance Green Hall, the Bede Study/IT Room or Careers Rooms (all at St Aidan’s) and seating 
lists will be displayed for ALL rooms outside CGH on the morning of each exam. The only exceptions are: 

• Music exams will be in MU1 in St Aidan’s 

• MFL exams will be in IT3 and IT4 rooms in St Aidan’s Main School 

• Music Technology will be in G16 at St John Fisher 
Please note: 

• Students with exams in CGH should leave their bags and coats in PE2 which will be locked during the exam. 

• It is ESSENTIAL that students wear their lanyards and bring ALL the equipment they will need for their exams (in 
particular calculators and rulers) as we only have limited supplies to loan to students. If you don’t come fully prepared, 
having to hand out spare equipment can delay the start of the exams. Please check with your Subject Teachers as to 
what equipment you require for your exams. 

• Please arrive 15 minutes prior to the start time of your exam. Morning exams begin at 9.00am and afternoon exams at 
1.30pm. 

• Students are reminded that they are expected to attend all lessons when they are not in exams. 
 
Maths Drop-in Session 
There is a Maths drop-in session Wednesday period 4 in Ma10 with Mr Christy for Year 12 students (provided Year 12 don't have 
EEP) and in Ma1 with Mr Daly for Year 13 students.  
 
Psychology Drop-in Session 
Year 12 and Year 13 Psychology drop-in sessions are on Tuesday lunchtimes 12:40 - 13:20 in PS3 (SA) and G33 (SJF). Come and 
get help with your work, have a quiet place to study (Psychology) or just simply come for a chat anything psychological. Feel free 
to bring your lunch. 
 
Debating Club 
This week Debating Club will meet on Tuesday in Hu1 from 12.30. All welcome. 
 
Amnesty International UK - It is better to light a candle than curse the darkness. 
Well done to all those who helped spread the word last Wednesday in the Sixth Form cafe campaigning for Mohamed Baker, 
who is locked up for defending freedom. Amnesty meet in DL1 every Wednesday at 12.30, all welcome. 

 
 
Reminder 

• Please wear a face covering in communal areas unless you are exempt.  

• When using mobile phones please do so in designated social areas and not in corridors. If using phones around the 
school site please be as discreet as possible given that this is a privilege not afforded to younger pupils. Mobile phones 
should not be used in lessons or in registration unless they are being used for learning purposes with the teacher’s 
permission.  
 

Thank you  
 
 
 


